warren

engineered innovation

APPRENTICESHIP OPPORTUNITIES
EVENING EVENT

Warren Services would like to invite any parents and
students to an apprentice open evening event.

7:00PM-  [Fooe] 27 MARCH
8:00PM 2024

2 Brickfields Way, Thetford, Norfolk, IP24 1HX

We have Level 2 engineering apprenticeship vacancies
available, starting in September 2024.

We would like to meet any parents and students that may
be interested and would like to find out more.

This event will allow you to see what life at Warren is really
like, and you will have the opportunity to ask any questions
about our apprenticeship programme.

We have a long-proven record of training young people
and have offered apprenticeships for over 25 years.

Here at Warren, we get our biggest kick out of seeing

young people enter the business as apprentices and
progress to the top of their profession.

Please take a look at our website for more information:

wWWww.warrenservices.co.uk
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Please register your interest in attending this

event by emailing us with the names and
contact details of people who wish to attend:

recruitment@warrenservices.co.uk |y¥y




